
Granco Clark Inc. will begin to ramp up manufacturing beginning May 11, 2020, 
while following the industrial guidelines set forth by the Michigan Department of 
Labor and Economic Opportunity (LEO).

Currently no new information or guidance is available for us to determine when 
traveling to our customer sites is acceptable, we will continue to monitor and 
will advise when we have clear definition.

Granco Clark Inc will continue to communicate with and service all customers 
remotely.   

Michigan manufacturing to reopen May 11th.
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- Remote connection and diagnostics
- Online meetings and web conferencing 
- Continuous part sales and support

We are always available to help you out.  
- Customer Service and Support 
	 616-522-2165 

- Part Sales and Support
	 855-472-6261 

Thank you for your patience and continued business. 


